
Solaris invites to an ONLINE PREMIERE of
Solaris Urbino 15 LE electric
20th October 2020, 12:00 p.m.
The premiere of the new bus from the Urbino electric family 
is dedicated to those, from the press, who are particularly interested 
in the latest solutions in the field of electromobility and an innovative 
approach to the development of public transport.

• Presentation of the latest Solaris electric vehicle.
• First Solaris electric bus approved for both class I and II.
• The unique online formula of the premiere.
• Interview with Solaris Board Members and the engineers of the vehicle.

The Solaris Urbino 15 LE electric will be celebrated at: 
www.solarisbus.com/premiere

Javier Calleja	 Petros Spinaris

Urbino 15 LE electric
SAVE THE DATE!




